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Susan Sadecki, president and CEO of the Main Street Community Foundation.
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PLAINVILLE - The Main Street Community Foundation is accepting grant

applications from nonprofit organizations for several of its funds, including the

Plainville Community Fund.

"We are now accepting grant applications from organizations serving residents

of the local communities," said Samantha Rajotte, scholarship and program

officer at the Main Street Community Foundation. "Deadlines to apply are

March 11 at 4 p.m. for the Plainville Community Fund and March 25 for our

general cycle."

Read the full story in Monday's edition of The Bristol Press.


